
 

 

HES Building Improvement Committee   Public Forum 

 

Date:  March 11, 2017 

 

Present:  Joe Boggio, Steve Fecto, Jim O’Malley, Kaylah Hemlow, Wayne Woolridge, 

Tom O’Connor, Deb Carrier, Courtney Hodge, April Anderson and Shawn Lee 

Also present: Paul Marinace and members of the public. 

 

Absent:  James MacDonell and Sean Leary 

 

1. Call to Order:   Meeting was called to order at 10:01  
 

2. Mr. O’Malley opened the meeting.  He explained there would be a presentation and then 

breakout sessions to answer questions.  He introduced Joe Boggio to present a video to 

the audience.   

 

3. Mr. Woolridge thanked all for attending and gave a summary of what the issue is, how 

the committee was formed, their suggestions, the land swap and building aid. 
 

4. Mr. Paul Marinace gave an overview of the planned design for new and remodeled spaces. 

 

5. Mr. Woolridge spoke to some questions and asked if the audience would like to break out 

for questions or stay as a group.  They chose to stay as a group.  He let them know about 

the 501C3.  The Hinsdale Education Foundation.  Members of this group are Steve 

Bonnette, Holly Kennedy, Ann Diorio and Fred Moriarty. 

 

It was asked if the new build would support a second floor.  Mr. Marinace said it would 

be simpler and more cost effective to build out.  The fire Chief corrected some of the 

wording about the fire code and stated under no circumstance can a 1st grade or younger 

student be on the second or above floor.  He commented that if we do anything the whole 

building must be brought up to code. 

 

6. Next Meeting Date:  March 30th at 6:00, SAU conference room.  

 

7. Adjournment:  Meeting adjourned at 11:15. 


